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Going for Gold with God   

 

  

Office Hours 

Please remember that the School Office is not open on Tuesday or Thursday afternoons.  If you 

have an emergency, please call the school mobile on 07519 104228. 

Thank you. 

 

                   

 

 

We have been busy crowning our shiny stars in our celebration assemblies. Here are our 

wonderful winners from the last two weeks… 

 

 

Stars of the Week: 

 
Red –  Ernie and Charlie 

Yellow – Tyler and Ruby 

Green – Reanie and Preston 

Indigo – Lucy and Arfah 

Violet –  Layla and Alex 

 

Friday 30th April 2021 
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Road safety 

Just before the Easter break, we purchased five road safety signs to help keep our pupils safe. We 

have received lots of positive feedback from pupils, parents and the local community. The School 

Council chose which image and message they would like for each sign, to help us keep safe and 

look after each other even more.   

Continuing with road safety and traffic congestion theme, at the Parent Forum meeting on Tuesday 

20th April, Zenobia (a parent), offered to deliver a letter from our school to the local council 

requesting if they would consider revising the charging times on the main car park in Cheadle to 

help with parking around not just our school, but our neighbouring schools too. As soon as we hear 

their decision, we will let you know, fingers crossed! 
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Bud the Spud 

 

On Wednesday, we had a special visitor to Red, Yellow and Green Class, ‘Bud the Spud’. 

He dropped in to teach the children all about healthy food, everyone loved the session - 

especially the creating of food art and the tasting!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Forum 

 

On Tuesday 20th April, our parent forum meeting took place via Microsoft Teams. Thank 

you to Mrs Donner for taking the meeting minutes. Many things were discussed, from 

school uniform to car parking! Thank you to all of the parents/carers for your valued 

contributions. Please see attached a copy of the minutes. 
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Uniform Questionnaires 

We would like to say a huge THANK YOU to all parents and carers who took the time to 

complete our recent school uniform questionnaire. We received an amazing 73 responses, 

our greatest ever return. 

Your child’s appearance in school is clearly as important to you, as it is to us and we thank 

you for all of the insightful comments you gave us. 

Below is a summary of the responses we received. 

85% of parents/carers like our current school uniform. 

94% of parents/carers like our charcoal coloured skirt or trousers. 

89% of parents/carers like the white shirt with school tie. 

88% of parents/carers like the grey cardigan or jumper with school logo. 

98% of parents/carers like White socks/grey tights with skirts or dresses; or grey, black or dark 

coloured socks with trousers or shorts. 

On average 88% of parents/carers stated they did not want to change any part of the 

current school uniform and 67% like the choice of a winter and summer uniform. 

So, due to your responses, we will not be changing our current school uniform. 

 

  

 
 

 

    

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Summer Term 

03.05.21 - May day 

04.05.21 Chartwell’s food experience, 

Violet and Indigo Class 

28.05.21 - Break up for half term 

07.06.21 - School reopens 

13.07.21 – Sports Day 

15.07.21 – Y6 Leaver’s Assembly 

16.07.21- Last day of term 

 


